B M W RIDERS OF TOLEDO MARCH 1, 1971

Anyone that did not attend last months meeting, we had a prospective member, whom was nominated for membership by Dale Foster. His name is Clarence Mead and he is the proud owner of a 1970-R/75 DNW.

Now on our coming toker Run. Ace Freeman is collecting the playing cards, so if you have any old decks of cards you wouldn't mind donating to the club, call Ace or bring them to the coming meeting.

Last call!!! Anyone wanting to order any club patches, bring your money to the next meeting, as Don Smith will be sending on order in the next day. The price of these patches are just \$1.65.

Also a lettle reminder. According to my records a me of the mamber: ALA cords are expired or will expire this month. These cords must be renewed so you can be an active mamber with voting priviledges. According to our By-Laws you must have an ALA card to vate. So if you have not already renewed your card, see me at the meeting and I'll be glad to send it in for you.

Also another reminder. Don't forget to call me on your milage report Even if it is only a few mile it is better than none.

Our next meetin will be on MONDAY March 8,1971. Try and make it there.

Withour your support we're nothing, Your secretary, Liz Smith